To Whom It May Concern,

| have recently been made aware that a Redwood Valley resident in the area of West Rd and
Mohawk Trail is requesting that the county rezone the area from Rural Residential to Cannabis
Accommodation Combining District zone. This along with the fact that they are requesting the
Sunset Provision be suspended is very concerning for local residents.

As a resident of Ellen Lynn Rd | am very concerned about the potential of a commercial grow
and rezoning in my area and so close to a school as well.

Please consider the residents and students in the area when considering this issue.

Respectfully,
Tiffany Breece



